
Planned service window in the 
e-prescription service the night 
of the 27 – 28 November

Saturday 27 November 2021 at 20.00 
– no later than 11.00 on Sunday 28 November.

During this period, you will not be able to collect prescribed 
medicines and other items that you have received on 
prescription. This applies both if you visit a pharmacy or 
place an order via e-commerce. However, you may buy 
over-the-counter medicines and other products as usual.

Please feel free to plan your pharmacy matter so that you 
collect or order your prescribed medicines and other items, 
before or after the service window. 

More information can be found at the Swedish eHealth 
Agency website: ehalsomyndigheten.se.


